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Dear Secretary of State,

I was dismayed to read about the plan to gouge out land adjacent to Stonehenge to create a dual carriageway.
What on are people thinking? We should be building fewer roads, not more, and putting any actions to try and
counter climate change and conserve our unique and precious ancient heritage at the absolute top of any agenda.
That is your duty as an elected politician, and as a responsible citizen.

You must take difficult decisions and do the right thing, not the easiest thing. Don’t be bullied. Be bold. Be the
politician who put a stop to this nonsense and ensured the secure future of Stonehenge. Listen to your
conscience, as you cannot possibly genuinely believe this dual carriageway is more important than one of the
most important historic structures in the world.

You have the choice to be a champion of the environment and our ancient monuments, or a vandal. Which
would you rather have as your legacy?

Yours,

Fiona Crosbie




